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“Hi Caroline,  
 
I certainly support the motion and can confirm that we already work in partnership 
with BBFI (Blue Badge Fraud Investigator) to tackle Blue Badge misuse. 
Our Civil Enforcement team have access to the enforcement module of the Blue 
Badges database provided by the Department for Transport.  
  
With regards replacement blue badges: in Havering replacement badges have 
always been dealt with as a priority and replacement badges fast tracked to make the 
process as efficient as possible.  
  
Regards 
  
Ray” 
  

 


